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COLLABORATIVE CARE REQUEST 
 

 
Dear Physician, 
 
 
It has been a privilege for me to provide care to our mutual patient via telemedicine. Our 
patient is currently taking medications that require yearly and/or baseline lab 
monitoring and at times, yearly AIMS (Abnormal Involuntary Movement Scale). 
 
Your patient has been given the option to see a local psychiatrist but he/she desires to 
continue telepsychiatric services with me.  This correspondence is to ask if it is possible 
for your collaboration to make this possible. 
 
Your patient has been given the lab order form and the AIMS Scale (if indicated). The 
AIMS can be performed by any provider but must be done in a face to face setting. The 
AIMS is required every six months or yearly on patients taking atypicals as Abilify, 
Seroquel, Risperdal, Latuda, Zyprexa, Geodon, and others. 
 
Once these are completed your staff can send via our HIPAA compliant fax or email the 
lab results and completed AIMS, and Dr. Baez will be able to continue to provide 
psychiatric services to our mutual patient. 
 
Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
 
S. Baez, M.D. 
Board Certified Psychiatrist 
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